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Year 11 Class of 2021 Yearbook 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We will be producing a Yearbook to celebrate your child’s time at Rednock School. This will be a professionally 
produced, personalised hardback book.  Inside there will be many pictures showing the different events and activities 
the year group has been involved in during their time at Rednock School. There will be individual and year group 
photos, friendship groups, trips, end of year celebrations plus more. The cost of the Yearbook will be £17.76. 
 
Yearbooks will be available for collection on the GCSE Results Day in August – Thursday 12th August 2021. 
 
If your child would like a Yearbook, please go to https://allyearbooks.co.uk/buy/15190 where you can order and pay 
online.  If you have any issues with this, please let me know. Yearbooks need to be ordered by Friday 28th May 2021.  
 
Please be aware that to be part of the Yearbook, students need to sign up using an online system. The instructions on 
how to do this have been sent to your child via their Rednock School email address today. If your child does not sign 
up and complete a profile page they risk not being part of the Yearbook or having a featured profile. You should have 
signed a form at the beginning of the year to say that your child’s photos can be included in the yearbook. If you need 
another copy of this form, please let me know. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Yearbook, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Clark via email 
(rosie.clark@rednockschool.org.uk).  

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss R Clark 
 
School Administrator  
 
 

Kingshill Road 
Dursley 

Gloucestershire GL11 4BY 

T: 01453 543618    
Email: admin@rednockschool.org.uk 
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